Council On Aging

Wales Senior Center
85 Main Street
Wales, MA 01081

coa@townofwales.net 413-245-9683

Meeting Date: March 11, 2021

Members Present: Bill Darnley (co-chair)
Ted Wysocki (member)
Ann Chrabascz (chair)
Trent Bradbury (member)

Members Absent: Dot Warren (member)
Brian Hartling (member)

In Attendance: Cheri Fisher

Meeting called to order at 1:00 PM
Motion made by Ann to accept Meeting minutes of February 11, 2021, accepted as written by all.

Cheri and Elaine will continue to pick up the responsibilities as the outreach coordinator.

Outreach is on hold in contacting our town seniors and updating the database due to Covid-19 vaccination efforts.
Cheri reported that she is still having issues with the phone and has been trying to get this resolved.
The staff has made 112 vaccine appointments and 200 calls to those who filled out the surveys.

A new desk and computer has been set up in the dining area for senior use, instruction books will be available. A laptop
is also available.

A new fryer has been purchased for the kitchen.
The financials submitted by Cheri appears to be in order.

Cheri is planning to have the exercise back in April, and hope to resume in-house dining in May if Covid-19 restrictions
permit it.

Wales Cultural Council has granted several events this year. Old Sturbridge Village tickets, singers, art events, and a zoo
event has been planned. Dates of events will be announced when we can go forward.

Bill was wondering if there was any interest in starting up and helping seniors finding information about their ancestors.
Cheri will include a memo in her next newsletter to see if there is any interest.

Next meeting will be held on April 8, 2021.
Motion made to adjourn meeting by Ann, second by Bill, all in favor. Meeting adjourned at 1:35 pm.

Minutes approved on by
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